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HAPPY FATHER’S DAY! 
A Message from 
the Principal... 

 
t is hard to believe that the year here 
at St. Anne’s is coming to an end.  We 

have had an excellent year and the staff and 
students are looking forward to a busy yet 
productive month of June.  Please review the 
attached calendar which highlights the 
various activities we have planned.   
I would like to say good-bye to our Gr. 8 
students and wish them the best in all of 
their future endeavours.   
You can expect to receive your child’s final 
Report Card on Wednesday, June 27th, 
which is the last day of school for the 
children.  Please keep in mind that ALL 
students are expected to attend school until 
this date.   Have a restful and safe June and 
summer holiday.   
Mrs. Pichette,  

Principal ☺ 

 
 
 

LAST PIZZA DAY 
Was on May 25th – please ensure your child 
comes with a lunch on Fridays throughout 
June! 

 
 
 

 
 

BOTTLE DRIVE 
A HUGE thanks to everyone who 

participated or contributed to our bottle drive.  
You helped make this a very successful 
fundraiser.  We made just over 1500 dollars!   

 

 
FAMILY BBQ/BOOK FAIR 

And AUTHOR BOOK SIGNING 
 

St. Anne’s 3rd annual BBQ will take place 
on Thursday, June 14th from 4-6 pm.  
Everyone is welcome.  Please come into the 
school, pick up your family’s poetry book and 
proceed to the gym to have it signed by your 
child(ren).  They are very proud of their work 
and the finished publication!  O’Gorman High 
school will be available to discuss their 
programs for the Gr. 7/8 families near the 
gym.  Have a bite and then check out the 
book fair.  Enjoy! 

I
SCHOOL COUNCIL 

MEETING 
 

June 13th at 4 pm 
Everyone welcome! 

(We are organizing the Kettle Lakes trip.) 



 

 

 

 
 

FOCUS ON FAITH 
 

We had 10 students complete the 
Sacrament of Confirmation on Sunday, May 
27th.  Congratulations to the following 
students:  Dillan Bruce, Britney Crites, 
MacKenzie Dube, Montana Dube, 
Chantal Dumoulin, Paul Dupere,  
Dylan Gauthier, Kaylie Lavoie, 
Beth MacDonald, Adelle McLean. 

 
A big thanks to Father Leo for his 

patience in getting the job done! 
 
On behalf of St. Anne School’s Staff I 

would like to wish all of our students and 
their parents/guardians a wonderful and 
eventful summer.  God Bless! 

 

 
 

MS READATHON 
 

We raised approximately $1600 for 
this worthy cause.  There is no 
information as of yet as to the number 
of books read or the classes and 
students who have won the awards 
for most books read. 

  
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

     Congratulations go out to Mackenzie Dube 
and Emily Shallow who both won cash 
awards in our Catholic Education week poster 
contest.  You can see their posters in our 
entrance – great job girls! 
 
 

 
 

SURVEY 
Cathexis Consulting has asked all school 
boards in Ontario to participate in a survey to 
assess where Ontario schools are at in the 
implementation of the Ontario First Nation, 
Metis, and Inuit Education Policy Framework.  
Please find the attached letter which explains 
the survey and where to go online to 
complete it.  This survey is completely 
anonymous and for information purposes 
only.   

 
 

 

FIRST DAY BACK TO 
SCHOOL  

 
Please note that the first day of 
school for 2012/2013 is Tuesday, 
Sept. 4th. 


